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¶ Principalõs Report 

¶ Parents & Friends Info  

¶ Indo Corner  

 
 

 

 

School Diary   

August 19th -23rdñ

Book Week 

August 21st ñ

TONIGHT Rebels   

Basketball Club AGM  

August 22nd ñSenior 

Swimming Program  

August 23rd ñ

STUDENT FREE DAY  

August 30th ñFatherõs 

Day Stall  

September 12th ñ

Melbourne Museum 

Excursion ñPreps 
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Book Week 2019 

Well done to everyone who went to great lengths to dress up for Book Week 

on Monday! To quote Pak Grayñóthe best one yet!ó  

It was lovely to see and hear so many students able to connect their character 

to a book and to discuss these books.  

Well done also to our staff for their effortsñamazing! Again, this goes a long 

way to enhance the day and experience for our students.  

Next week we are very excited to host Stig Weymss who is a well known Australian author and audio 

book narrator. This promises to be a great experience for our kids and is coming FREE of cost thanks 

to our collaboration with the Colac Library!   

RememberñReading IS a SUPERPOWER! 
 

Fatherõs Day Stall 

Next Friday our P&F will be running their annual Fatherõs Day stall, providing our children with an 

opportunity to purchase a gift for their Dad or the special man in their life. This is only possible due to 

the amazing donations we get from our school community each year. So remember, while youõre 

shopping this week or on the weekend, pick up a few items for the stall and send them into the office.  
 

Policy 

Currently under review is our Healthy Eating policy. If you would like to be part of the review, or 

provide any input, weõd be happy to hear from you. Copies of the current policy are available at the 

office.  
 

Footy Clinic 

Next week our 5/6s will have the opportunity to attend an AFL clinic at Central Reserve during the 

school day. There is also a clinic running for girls footy, as well as for Indigenous students (girls and 

boys), after school. See later in the newsletter for these details.   
 

Final reminder ñStudent Free Day 

This Friday, 23rd of August, is our Term 3 Student Free Day. No students are required at school on 

this day.  

 

Angela Hall 
Principal 
 



  

 

INDO CORNER :   
 

KERETA API ä train     SEPEDA MOTOR ä motor bike  BECAK ä tricycle  DOKAR ä horse and cart BIS ä bus  

BIS KECIL ä mini bus  TAKSI ä taxi  MOBIL ä car  SEPEDA ä bike  KAKI ä foot  

FERI ä ferry  PESAWAT TERBANG ä aeroplane 

Canteen  
Friday 23rd August, 2019  

NO CANTEEN  

STUDENT FREE DAY  

 
 

 

 

CORRESPONDENCE THIS WEEK 
 

NIL 

PARENTS & FRIENDS INFO  
Only 9 days to go before our     

fathers Day stall. Donations are 

now being collected . 
We would greatly appreciate items 

in lots of 10 to allow for fair       

distribution across all classes.  
Here are some suggestions: key 

rings, stubby holders, hankies, 

chocolates, pens, baked goods, golf 

balls/tees, socks, fishing things. 
The kids love shopping for Dad, 

this is only possible due to the  

generous donations from our 

school community.  

FOOTBALL CLINIC  
Players from the Geelong 

Football Club and      

members of the Next         

Generation Academy will 

conduct a Girls only as 

well as an Indigenous / 

Multicultural (Boys and 

Girls) Clinic for Primary 

and Secondary aged students.   
 

Date:                      Wednesday 28th August  

Time:                     4.30pm ð 6.00pm  

Location:               Colac Central Reserve 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 
The last book club order forms were sent home   
today. If you wish to order books without your 
childôs knowledge please mark this request very 
clearly on the order form. You will be personally 
contacted when the orders arrive so that you can 
collect the books from the office.  
 

Orders for this issue are due back by Thursday 5th   
September. 
If you are paying by cheque please make it 
payable to óScholasticô. 
Remember every book purchased through the 
book club gives the school credit to purchase 
more books for the library. 
 

Thank you,  
Marg Phillips 



  

 

 


